Library 2022 Annual Report

Because of COVID there was a delay in cataloguing books that we received from St. Aidan’s. We
finally added 86 books. To make room for these books we retired 89 books, which were put into the
Country Fair book sale. More books have since been donated for us to catalogue. During the
pandemic and closure of the church, records were not kept re: Library use. We are hoping that
circulation will improve now that we have returned to in-person services and meetings.

The volunteers come in on Wednesday afternoons to do their work. They are Kathy Rassenti, Roselyn
Jones, Liz Kuhr, Julie Sadler, and Pat MacLeod.

The Library Committee would like to thank Pat MacLeod for taking on the responsibility for
organizing both the volunteers and the work to be done in the library for over a decade. She has been
a dedicated member of the library team for longer than that.

Respectfully submitted,
Roselyn Jones



